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End of Week 33 —Friday, May 9, 2014

“Learn-by-Heart”—Leaders for Next Week—Catechetical Week#34
Bible Verse:	 Jake Mussomelli—Mark 10:45
Catechism:  	 To Workers of All Kinds:  
			   Ava Damato— Ephesians 6:5

Margit Rhode— Ephesians 6:6
Dane Petersen— Ephesians 6:7-8

Give her of the fruit of her hands, And let her own works praise her 
in the gates. Proverbs 31:31- Sunday, June 8, 2014, has been set aside 
for Mrs. Laubenstein’s retirement service and potluck. Please mark it 
on your calendars! Mr. Mark L’Heureux, Superintendent of Lutheran 
schools – South Wisconsin District Lutheran Church – Missouri Synod, 
will be presenting Mrs. Laubenstein with a special gift from the District 
at the 10:30am service. Following the service will be a potluck luncheon. 
Please remember to turn into the office any memories and pictures from 
Mrs. Laubenstein’s years at the Academy. Her children eagerly await 
any and all items as they assemble a scrapbook for their mother.

Choir Information:

Cherub Choir - will sing for both Divine Services on Sunday, May 11. 
All choristers should be present and ready to sing at 7:15am.

Spring Concert - Academy and Cherub Choirs – Next Friday! May 16, 
7:00pm following the fish fry. Please invite your friends for an evening 
of food and some musical fun!   
Academy and Cherub Choirs should be in the church ready to warm 
up at 6:00pm.  Boys, please wear your school uniform (short sleeves) 
without the tie.  Girls, please wear a solid bright colored short sleeve 
shirt with dark blue or black pants or skirt.  No jeans, please.
Academy Choir special rehearsal, Friday, June 13 to prepare for the 
symposium.  Please let Mrs. May know if morning or afternoon is better 
for your family so that a time can be set that accommodates summer 
schedules.  Thank you!

Warm Weather? As the weather continues to get warmer, please make 
sure your child has shorts and a t-shirt to wear for gym class and recess.  
On days that are a little cooler please send a windbreaker or light jacket. 
We are running outside every day in preparation for the Presidential 
Physical Fitness testing.



Dates to Remember – 

Fri. May 9 Hot Lunch /Extra Cherub and Academy 
Choir Practice 

Sun. May 11 Cherub Choir sings for both Divine 
Services

Fri. May 16 Family Fish Fry/Cherub and Academy 
Choir
Spring Concert at 7:00pm

Thur. May 22 Last Day of Preschool
Fri. May 23 Academy Picnic
Mon. May 26 No School/Memorial Day
Tues. May 27 All Academy Field Trip
Wed. May 28 Academy Choir sings for the Graduation 

Service at 6:45pm Reception following 
service / The Ascension of Our Lord 
Celebrated at the 6:45pm Divine Service

Thur. May 29 Academy Banquet
Fri. May 30 Catechetical Olympics/Last Day of School
Fri. June 13 Academy Choir rehearsal – time TBA
Wed. June 18 Academy Choir at Symposium Workshop 

– 2:00pm – 4:00pm
Thur. June 19 Academy Choir sings for the CCA 

Symposium Divine Service at 5:30pm


